The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 SDR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

Dear Parents and Carers of Buttercup and Daisy Reception classes,

Thursday 4" June 2020

We have been pleased to welcome back a small number of children in each class. These children

have been so pleased to see their friends and teachers again.

They are keen to learn and are enjoying the lessons and learning planned for them. Over the last few
days the children have been so excited to share their maths work and phonics activities with me. I

have been impressed at how quickly they have begun to adjust back into a school routine.

I have included a few pictures so you can see the classrooms and some of the activities the children

have been doing.
We hope to welcome back more of our reception children soon.

Yours sincerely
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